Dear Mrs. Henry

I agree with absolutely all of the points that Mr. Dutton Parish raises below.

Hoping that it is not too late, I would like to lend my support in objecting to this proposal, please.
Demolition of the existing property would impoverish the area of a unique building, with a historical past.
The proposed replacement house would be an undesirable overdevelopment in a Conservation Area.

The proposed basement would threaten neighbouring buildings with potential subsidence.

Loss of the original green planting should be replaced and remaining trees protected.

I therefore look to Camden to reject this planning application.

With many thanks in anticipation

Yours sincerely, Robin

Robin Mackay Miller
Director, Rights & Royalties EMEA









